
 
 

 

Written statement on the provision of free period products 

(The Period Product (free provision Act) (NI) 2022) 

 

CITB NI are a specified public body under the above legislation.  Ahead of the 

enactment of the legislation, CITB NI introduced a pilot scheme on 17 April 2023. 

 

Consultation took place during February and March of 2023 with potential users 

including staff, tenants, and trainees, during which time it was established the 

products users would like to see provided. 

 

CITB NI considered the draft guidance document from the Department for the 

Economy and in addition, feedback from potential users though the consultation. 

 

As a result, the scheme was established.  Communication signage was placed in 

appropriate bathrooms. 

 

The scheme has run successfully for the past year, ahead of the enactment date of 

12 May 2024.  CITB NI will continue to monitor the scheme to ensure it meets the 

needs of users and any adjustments identified will be implemented. 

 

CITB NI welcome any communication, feedback or observations about the scheme 

at any time and these should be addressed to HR@citbni.org.uk 

 

Barry Neilson 

Chief Executive 
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